
  

 
President – Steve Grant 270-317-2489                                                    Editors – Emeric & Lesa Howell 502-550-2797 
Vice President – Louis Nett 502-523-6707                                              Email the Editors – emerichowell@gmail.com 
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For changes or the latest info on upcoming events visit us on the web at www.kymodela.org 

OCTOBER – NOVEMBER 2024 
 

PLEASE NOTE: 
There are NO more meetings at the  

Central Government Center  
the rest of this year. 

Meetings will resume in January 2025. 
 
 

OCTOBER MEETING LOCATION CHANGE: 
 October 26th at 1:00pm, you are invited to the 
home of Lesa & Emeric Howell located at 8800 
Gentry Lane, Louisville, KY 40291 for the meeting of 
the Falls City Model A clubs nomination of Officers/ 
last business meeting of the year.  
           Plan is to eat with meeting to follow. close to 
1pm with the meeting afterwards. 
If you have any questions, please contact: 
Lesa at 502-550-1734 or Emeric at 502-550-2797 
 
At last month’s meeting, the 50/50 drawing was 
worth $38.00 and was won by Tom Morehead.  
 
PROGRESSIVE DOOR PRIZE:  
 At the August meeting, Louis Nett name was 
drawn, and he WAS present. It was worth $32.00, he 
elected to let it rollover to next month's pot. 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

NOVEMBER - ELECTION 
OF OFFICERS: 
The Election Banquet will be 
held November 9th at 1pm at 
the Golden Coral in 
Elizabethtown located at 
1835 N Dixie Hwy. 

 

YOUR NAME BADGE IS 
YOUR MEAL TICKET!  The 
club will ONLY pay for those 
members who wear their name badge. 
 

At the October meeting we will take  
nominations for the open positions. 
The following position are up for vote: 
Vice-President, Treasurer and Secretary 
Please consider serving in one of these positions. 

Contact one of the Board of Directors to get 
your name on the slate or volunteer in person at the 
October meeting.  
 We need your help to keep our club running 
smoothly, it could be a very satisfying experience!  
 
Some of the Fire trucks on display at the museum 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



  

VINTAGE FIRE MUSEUM “CHILI, BRATS & 
BREW” report:              Submitted by Steve Grant 

In October (8) of our members with (3) Model 
A Fords attended the Fire Truck Museum annual Chili, 
Brats, & Brew in Jeffersonville, IN. Ken also brought a 
fire truck to display. It was a prefect fall day for sure! 
Fire equipment on display inside and outside. 

Thanks Ken & Ellen Rabeneck for setting up 
this event! 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

When the need arises call on our 
2024 Swap Meet Sponsors 

And let them know you saw their ad here! 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 


